
 

 

Notice to Members 

To enhance our services, Sunrise Credit Union will be upgrading its banking systems from 

Friday, June 27 at 5:00 PM to Sunday, June 29 at 5:00 PM. During this time, the 

following services will be temporarily unavailable: 

• ATM & Debit Card Transactions: From Friday, June 27 at 5:00 PM to Sunday, 

June 29 at 12:00 PM. During this period, MemberCard transactions will be subject 

to offline limits. Members who do not qualify for offline limits are encouraged to 

withdraw cash prior to the upgrade window. 

• Online Banking (Login, Bill Payments & e-Transfers): Online banking services, 

including logging in, bill payments, and e-transfers, will be unavailable from Friday, 
June 27 at 5:00 PM to Sunday, June 29 at 12:00 PM. 

To ensure uninterrupted access to funds, we recommend that you make any necessary cash 

withdrawals or prepare alternative payment methods prior to the upgrade. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding as 

we work to improve your banking experience. 

Should you have any questions, please contact your local branch directly. 

  

https://www.sunrisecu.mb.ca/assets/pdf/Information/Offline%20Limits.pdf

